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Awards 
Last week’s award winners are: Lena, Max, Holly, 
Beau, Riley and Kyla. 
 
Spectacular Rehearsal-Orange Function Centre 
We had our first rehearsal for the OSSA school 
spectacular today. Thank you to parents for picking 
up your children. 
 
Swimming Lessons: 

 Swimming - TOMORROW 
Wednesday 20th September 
2.30 – 3.30pm. 
Parents please arrive at 3.15pm 

to assist your child/ren changing and for pick up. 
Parents need to come to the teacher or Miss Paige 
and have their child’s name marked off before they 
leave the grandstand area. Students will not be 
allowed to walk to the entrance to meet parents 
unaccompanied. 

Children are to bring their swimming costumes, towel, 
goggles, swimming cap (if needed), spare plastic bag for wet 

clothes, in a separate bag to school. 
 

Mr Scott on leave for term 4 
As you will probably know by now I am going to 
take long service leave for term 4, 2017. During this 
time Mr Darren Keed, who currently teaches at 
Calare Public School will take on the role of acting 
principal. 
The students, staff and many of the parents had 
the opportunity to meet and chat with Mr Keed on 
Friday. I’m sure he is going to fit into Spring Terrace 
School very well. The students are going to benefit 
from his great teaching skills and I’m sure will enjoy 
a change. 
While I will be on leave I won’t be far away and will 
be on hand to assist Mr Keed, the staff and 
students in any way required. I will also be 
planning for 2018. 
 
Thank you to the staff and community 
Thank you to the P&C and general school 
community for the support you have given me and 
the school in recent weeks. I was very concerned 
about taking time off but seeing the way the 
community stepped up and supported the school 
has been heartening. 
Thank you to the staff for ensuring that the school 
continued to run smoothly and the students 
continued to get the great education they deserve. 
Special thanks to Mrs Pulling for taking on my class, 
Mrs Chapman for keeping the office running 
smoothly and Mrs Barrett for stepping into the 
principal’s role and keeping the whole school 
running. 
 
P&C News 
Would you like to share your contact information 
on the P&C family contact list? This list is 
convenient for P&C events, school activities, or if 
on any day you are unable to transport your child 
to or from school. Please fill in ONLY the 

What’s on!! 
Term 3 

 Spring Into School: Tues 19 Sept 
 OSSA Spectacular Rehearsal: Tues 19 Sep 
 Swimming: Wed 20 Sept 
 LUNCH orders: Submit Thursday morning 
 Assembly: Thurs 21 Sept at 2.30pm 
 Last day of School: This Fri 22 Sept 

Term 4 
 Staff & Students return: Mon 9 Oct 
 Spring into School: Tues 10 Oct 
 Swimming: Wed 11 Oct 
 Spectacular Performance Dates: 7&8 Nov 
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information you give us permission to share. The 
list is attached to the newsletter. Please return it 
by this Thursday 21 September 2017. 
 
 Last day of Term 3 

Friday 22nd September is our last 
day of school this term. Children 
are allowed to wear casual clothes 
with sensible shoes. We will be 
having an afternoon of fun activities 
to celebrate the last day of term.  

                     Book Club 
Thank you for your orders and book club will be 
distributed as soon as it arrives. 

           Spring Into School  
This was our last day of Term 3, our  
next session is: Tuesday 10th Oct. 
School holidays commence this 
Friday 22nd September and school  
returns Monday 9th October. 
Please note: Parents will be invoiced early next 
term. 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
Please Collect Woolworths Earn & Learn Stickers 

Today, Tuesday 19th September, is the 
last day that Woolworths will be issuing 
the Earn and Learn stickers. So please 
collect them up and if you have any 
hanging around in your bags at home 

please bring them in so we can collate them to send 
them off to purchase some wonderful equipment and 
resources for our school. 
 
ORANGE REGIONAL CONSERVATORIUM 
 
ORC Scholarships Applications Close 
22 September – contact the ORC for more information 
Term 3 Concludes 
22 September,Term 4 Commences 9 October 
 
 
Millthorpe 2167- 4 Day Art & Drama Workshop 
For primary& secondary aged children with experience and 
professional artists 
25th – 28th 9.00am to 5pm only $120.00 (children to bring own food – 
MPS Hall 
To enrol your child phone Zoe on 0400 470 871 or email 
millthorpeartscollective@gmail.com 
(See the flyer in the school foyer for more details) 
 

Orange Dental Clinic 
The Western NSW Local Health District Oral Health Service 
provided dental care for children 0-18 years. 

This is a FREE government funded service 
The Clinic is located at Orange Hospital Ph: 1300 55 2626 – 
When you call please have your Medicare card available. 
 
 

Dubbo Zoo Sees Double With Two New Giraffe 
Calves! 

There have been some exciting animal births recently! 
Visit Taronga Western Plains Zoo these school holidays 
and see two brand new Giraffe calves, born within one 

week of each other. See Hippo calf, Kendi, exploring the 
banks of Hippo Lake, and do not miss out on seeing 
our inquisitive Black Rhino calf, Mesi. There is always 

plenty happening at Taronga Western Plains Zoo. 
As part of our 40th birthday celebrations - register with 

us to visit the zoo on your birthday for a $1.00. 
 
 

BLAYNEY TWILIGHT MIXED NETBALL 
Blayney Netball Mixed Twilight 
Competition starting Tuesday 
10.10.17 until 5.12.17 we 
welcome Senior (17yrs & over -
$75) and Junior (11-17yrs $55) 
team/individual nominations. 
Approximate start time of 5-
6pm please email nominations 
to blayneynetball@hotmail.com 

 

 

  
 

  

 

 

Complete our parent survey for a chance to 
Win a new Hyundai i30 

 

 
We're very excited to announce this opportunity! Thanks to 
Hyundai's Help for Kids, when parents complete our online survey 
they will go into the draw to win a new Hyundai i30. 
 
Parents' feedback is important to us so we can continue to develop 
new and vital health education programs for Australian school 
children and their communities. Please register!! 

 

 
Please have a safe and fun 

holiday and we look 
forward to seeing 

you all again on 
Monday  

9th October – Term 4!!! 
 

http://cl.s6.exct.net/?qs=b9001bf5cc7b197821018379e5d5bd7bca7b8f4724e29a25059f520e86184eacdf5b9031282b62235418cd7c8b4d6dc0c6655bb5b4a482ec
http://cl.s6.exct.net/?qs=b9001bf5cc7b197821018379e5d5bd7bca7b8f4724e29a25059f520e86184eacdf5b9031282b62235418cd7c8b4d6dc0c6655bb5b4a482ec
http://lifeeducation.us15.list-manage2.com/track/click?u=e0f80e43b89bfd9a7e5e79eab&id=5845c551b8&e=98403d6534
http://lifeeducation.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e0f80e43b89bfd9a7e5e79eab&id=7851384e2c&e=98403d6534
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